
From: Michael Charek <mcharek1@maine.rr.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 9/4/2013 8:43 AM
Subject: Permit Application for UNUM
Attachments: Permit - UNUM.pdf; G1 Cover-Specs_08-30-13.pdf; G2 Specs_08-30-13.pdf; D1 
Demolition Plan_08-30-13.pdf; A1 Floor Plan_08-30-13.pdf; A2 Ceiling Plan_08-30-13.pdf; A3 Life Safety 
Plan_08-30-13.pdf; A4 Schedules and Details_08-30-13.pdf

Dear Sir or Madam:

Attached please find a permit application and drawings for the above referenced project.

Earle Reagan will be stopping by within 48 hours to pay the permit fee, and to submit a fast-track 
supplemental application.

Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thank you.

Michael R. Charek, AIA
Michael Charek Architects
25 Hartley Street
Portland, ME 04103
207-761-0556


